
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     THIRD STREET BRIDGE     
 
MEETING DATE: MARCH 6, 2018   
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

 
The City plans to rehabilitate the Third Street Bridge over the Cannon River.  This 
bridge is listed on the National Register of Historic Places.  The City received a 
Minnesota Historical Society and Cultural Heritage Legacy Grant to prepare engineering 
plans.  We are planning to seek a federal grant for the construction costs.   
 
The City hired SRF Consulting Group to prepare the design and construction plans for 
the rehabilitation of the bridge.  The project will preserve the historic character of the 
bridge following Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act.   
 
Representatives from SRF and Goodhue County will be present to review the project 
and take public comment regarding the bridge rehabilitation. 
 
No Council action is required at this time. 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
 
None 
 
 


